
  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

There will be an informational meeting for students on February 28th during eighth hour.  They 

will need to bring a writing utensil.  

 

There will be a meeting for students who are enrolled in Drivers Education for the summer of 

2024 on March 5th at 10:30am.  The student needs to bring an empty one inch three ring binder 

(which will be used for Drivers Education class only) and a pencil and pen.  If the student has a 

permit or license please bring it also.   All students’ enrolled need to be present.  If the student 

cannot be present please contact me so other arrangements can be made.  

 

There will be a meeting for the student and the parent or guardian of the student at 5:30pm on 

March 5th in the SEP room.  Please bring the notebook with the paperwork that was handed out 

during the student meeting earlier in the day.  It is very important that a parent or guardian is 

present.  Please contact me at ppitko@eurekausd389.net if this is not possible. 

 

I have addressed all students enrolled with the fact that they have to write neat on all 

documents so it can be clearly read by the state.  

 

Just for your information, I have asked all students who have enrolled in Drivers Education to join 

“The Drivers Education Google Classroom”.  I have sent all students an invite to join but not all 

students have accepted the invite.   I will be sending all reminders, announcement and changes 

via google classroom and to their school email address.  They need to be checking both daily and 

will be held responsible for what announcements are posted.  If your students Drivers Education 

payment is on a payment plan please make your payments by that time.  If you have any questions 

please don’t hesitate to email me. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Mrs. Pitko 

Drivers Education Instructor 

        

 

 

 


